Children's Center declares December mission: Spread as much Christmas joy as possible

WOLFEBORO — This December (and every December for that matter!). The Children's Center in Wolfeboro has made it their official mission to spread as much Christmas Joy as possible to the children in their care. Creating traditions, holiday memories, and heartwarming moments monthlong is top priority and one the Center takes very serion at time of celebration full of laughs, friendship, and of course hot cocoa.

First on the Center's 15t of holiday The Center's 45th birthday.

The Center that of the Center's first on the Center's 15th of holiday The Center than the Center's 45th birthday.

The Center's 45th birthday.

The Center than the Center's 15th of holiday of the Center's 45th birthday.

The Center than the Center's 45th birthday.

The Center's 45th birthday.

teachers, Bob Tuttle and lovingly known to the children as Bob-B-Bear, dons a Santa's cap as he reads the magical tale of a young boy on an extraordinary train ride to the North Pole. Children are shuggled and hands are held as everyone discovers that the wonder of life never fades for those who believe.

Christmas Eve is another time of creating holiday memories at the Center. Once again, the children dress in their favorite pajamas and join together to listen to a special reading of Clement Clark Moore's cherished holiday poem, "Twas The Night Before Christmas." Popcorn is popped and served as the dolest and nest tree sured Christmas poems ever published.

While these school-wide events are part of the core that make Christmas the sold state of the control of the core that make Christmas the poem in the children's eyes during this magical time of year' is truly what it's all about as a teacher. This time of year can be to fee most meaningful and significant heartwarming moments happen in the children's respective classroom. All the North Pole. The condition of the properties of the control of the core that make Christmas thappen in the children's eyes during this magical time of year' is truly what it's all about as a teacher. This time of year can be to form the most meaningful and to fast sometimes. But the magical time of year' is truly what it's all about as a teacher. This time of year can be the children's eyes during th

feel it, you know it, you believe it. And the Center hopes to give the gift of Joy this December to all their little ones. This year is the 45th anniversary of the opening of The Children's Center, which has been serving the needs of children from ages 6 weeks to 12 years old since 1974. Its mission is to enhance the well-being of families and the community by meeting the needs of children through comprehensive, affordable, high quality child and family services, and to collaborate with affordable, high quality child and family services, and to collaborate with other agencies serving these needs. By working to provide each child and every family with the resources they need to thrive, The Children's Center remains a pillar in the community for past, present, and future generations. To learn more about The Children's Center or how to support them in their pursuit to provide children's verbies at the children's website at the children's website at the hildren's website at the